
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Friday, May 7th, 2025 

  
 
Announcements:  

• Hey Class of 2025! PRANK is coming up on June 4th — that’s People Really Appreciate Nice Kids — 

where you’ll head out to local elementary schools to have fun, play games, and be awesome role 

models for the next generation of Bruins! To get ready, check your email and fill out the PRANK 

Survey so we can get you signed up for a school. Don’t miss out on this feel-good tradition — check 

your email and fill out the survey today!” 

 

• Attention Bruins! Are you proud to be part of South High? Do you enjoy helping others and 

representing your school? Then consider applying to be a Bruin Ambassador! We're looking for 

positive role models who want to welcome new students, give tours, help at school events, and show 

off what makes South such a great place. Applications are available now in the Counseling Center and 

are due by May 9th. If that sounds like you, stop by and pick one up today — and show your Bruin 

pride!” 

 

• WHOA!! Is that Nelly Korda!?  No, those are the next future LPGA golf stars all meeting in Mr. 

Palowski’s (D34) room today right after school for a short meeting.  All girls interested in giving golf a 

shot in the fall please attend. I look forward to seeing you there!” 

 

• Seniors: 

Reminder: All detentions need to be served to participate in the graduation ceremony!  There are 3 

Saturdays left, before school in E10 and during your opens in E10 – all opportunities to get detentions 

served.   May will go quickly – so get detentions served! 

 

• Seniors, to help prepare you to get everything turned in before graduation, the library will be sending home a 

notice stating everything you need to return to the school before graduation: This will include your PLD, 

textbooks, library books, and any fines you have such as a PLD repair charge. We don’t want you to have any last 

minute surprises before graduation, so this letter will communicate with you your obligations so you can plan 

for them.  Please stop in the library if you have any questions.  

 

• Seniors, please check your email to vote for seniors mosts for the yearbook! Voting ends Monday, May 12th, so 

please cast your votes! 

 

 

• Hello Art Club! We will be meeting on Thursday, May 8th from 3:40-5:00pm in room G 27. We will be 

finishing painting ceramic planters and then planting succulents in them. We will also be planning our 

end of year Art club sale. Hope to see you all there. 

 

 
 



• Here are the remaining dress-up days for Teacher Appreciation Week this week: 

❖ Thursday – Tropical Thursday 

❖ Friday – Formal Attire Friday 

 

• Happy Wellness Wednesday, and welcome to May!  This month’s Wellness Wednesday theme emphasizes 

getting outside and getting active now that the weather is getting warmer. Time outside in nature helps 

improve mood and mental health. 

 


